
 

 

Gawler East Link Road Project 
Temporary closure of Potts Road  

Temporary closure of Potts Road (at the Main North Road Intersection with 
Potts Road, Evanston Park) from Friday 14 December 2018.  

As part of the $55 million Gawler East Link Road Project, Potts Road will be temporarily closed 
for eastern bound traffic travelling from Main North Road to Potts Road and western bound 
traffic from Potts Road to Main North Road, Evanston Park from 9am Friday, 14 December to 
3pm Wednesday, 19 December. 

The closure is required to undertake service relocations at the Main North Road, Potts Road 
Para Road intersection and along Potts Road and includes trenching and back filling to 
accommodate upgrading of services in the area. 

Temporary traffic arrangements are as follows: 

 Potts Road will be closed off from Main North Road intersection 9am Friday 14 
December to 3pm Wednesday, 19 December (weather permitting) 

 Potts Road will be open to traffic on the weekends 
 Signage will alert motorists to the changed traffic conditions and traffic controllers 

will be onsite to direct motorists as required 
 Lane and speed restrictions will apply at the vicinity of works along the Main North 

Road, Potts Road, Para Road intersection, as well as Potts Road 
 Detours will be in place to allow access from Potts Road to Main North Road; 
 Potts Road - Sunnyside Drive – Russell Road – Krieg Road – Main North Road 
 Potts Road – Coleman Parade – Morrow Avenue – Main North Road 
 Residents access to properties along Potts Road will remain available at all times 

Businesses in the area will remain open, please support your local businesses. 

Works will be managed to minimise disturbance to local residents however some noise can 
be expected. 

Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time, take care when workers are on site and observe 
speed restrictions when travelling through the area. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team please 
contact us on 1300 282 939 or alternatively email: dpti.gelr@sa.gov.au or visit our website: 
www.dpti.sa.gov.au/gelr for information regarding the project. 

Kind regards 

Gawler East Link Road project Team 
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